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I live on 5 acres and run a well, septic and pay the Santiam Water Dist. For water 

rights to farm crops for the local community. Those of us living on acreage pay a 

great deal of money to the already highly electrical companies to run these pumps so 

our families can enjoy clean fresh water. It’s absolutely insane thinking to say we 

need meters on our water use just to put another tax on hard working families.  

Do not burden families more with adding more taxes onto them to line the pockets of 

your friends in business.   


